FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am emailing regarding the Sheltered Housing Care Home Leicester City Council wishes to provide independent extra care accommodation for a range of vulnerable people of all ages, including people with dementia, learning disabilities, mental health needs and people with physical or sensory disabilities at Tilling Road/Queensmead Drive, Beaumont Leys, Leicester, Leicestershire, LE4 0SY.
 

I’m just trying to establish the name of the company that has been appointed for any of the key roles below:
 
1 - Project Manager / QS
 

2 - M&E / Structural Consultant ( if any )
 

Also due to the current situation could you help me understand the status on the tenders or builder appointment(potential start date?)

The Council is not undertaking the development, the land is being developed by a third party under a development agreement. We, Leicester City Council, have no involvement with the appointment of contractors in respect of the development. 

Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
